
From: inger klekacz [mailto:ingernet@gmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, January 09, 2016 8:30 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: Please reform Portland's Tree Code (Title 11) 
 
Greetings! The protection of large trees in Portland is critical to our quality of life, and I urge you to 
adopt the changes proposed by the Audubon Society of Portland.  
 
Particularly as our climate shifts and our weather becomes more extreme, we need our remaining 
large trees to abate stormwater runoff in our rainy seasons and provide heat islands during our 
increasingly hot summers. 
 
You can find the details of the Audubon Society's proposal 
here: http://audubonportland.org/files/habitat/title-11-reform-position-statement 
 
Thank you, 
Inger Klekacz 
Montavilla neighborhood, 34-year Portland resident 
 
 
inger klekacz: lover, fighter, photographer. 
inger.net :: 503-231-7787 
 
 


